
The preposed new hospital site has to be the worst of all the options. 

 

Reason 1. Access is difficult for services and patients. 

 

Reason 2. It will be a blot on the skyline. 

 

Reason 3. The final cost will put the Island into debt for the next fifty years. 

 

Although in the first instance I was opposed to using Peoples Park as the site for the 

hospital, if the park could be replaced on the waterfront it may be used even more.  

 

Michael Harrison  


